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Meeting – 25 March 2015 

Guest speakers – ANU medical students 



 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder to everyone: If you are 

unable to attend any meeting you should 

advise Les on leecooma@bigpond.com or 

64527442 by 4pm the Monday before the 

meeting. Failure to do this will mean that 

you will be asked to pay for the meal. 

 

 APRIL ROSTER 

Attendance Tony, Anne 

Property Mark JN, John K 

Fellowship/Meals Danielle, Les, Tracey, 

Mark C, Elaine S 

Markets        19/4   John K,            

John Chapman, Alyson, 

Wolfgang, Margaret E, 

Allan S, David B, Mark L 

3 minuter      1/4   John B                  

8/4   Ken                        

15/4  Brad                  

22/4  Des                    

29/4  Tony 

Introduction    1/4    Mark L                  

8/4   David B               

15/4  Richard H        

22/4  Elaine M          

29/4  Neil B 

Thanks       1/4   Mark JN               

8/4   Richard L            

15/4  Helen               

22/4  Geoff                

29/4  Neil B        

Sgt/Thought                    1/4   Joe                         

8/4   Tony                          

15/4  Katrin                         

22/4  Mark JN                     

29/4  John Clarke 

 

 April dates: 

Birthdays – John Chapman 6th, Des Trute 15th, 

Geoff Bowland 17th 

Anniversary – Dave and Trish Libauer 20th 

 



NOTICES: 

John K: The catering at the Brickfest at SMCS 

resulted in a cheque for $402 being 

presented to the school, with about $600 

worth of meat in our freezer. Thanks to all 

who helped on the day. 

Fairytale Park (Geoff): The site is being 

reviewed to determine what is needed for 

the refurbishment. Figurines will be made in 

China. 

THOUGHTS OF THE WEEK (David H) 

It’s better to remain silent and be 

thought a fool than to speak and remove all 

doubt.                                                               

Good luck happens when preparation meets 

opportunity. 

 

THREE MINUTER (Danielle) 

Her story: Born in Muswellbrook, Danielle 

grew up in Jindabyne after the family moved 

so her father could work in Snowy power 

stations. Her education was at Jindabyne 

Public School, St Pat’s, and Monaro High. She 

did a three year Applied Science degree in 

Canberra, then massage therapy at CIT for a 

year. After an injury which prevented her 

working as a masseuse, she started working 

in a Cooma bank, going from being a teller to 

being a mortgage professional. Her next step 

was to go back to tertiary education, 

completing a Dip.Ed. and she is now teaching 

Science at St Pat’s. 

Neil B was presented with an award 

recognising his contribution to the club in 

sponsoring and encouraging new members.              

MEETING STATISTICS:  

Attendance: 65.1%                                     

Guests:  Sarah Young, Joy Zeng, Ava Carter, 

Morgan See, Aidan Watters, Jovana Stojkov, 

Lola Radnoti                                               

Apologies: David B, Brad, Kevin, Katrin, Hass, 

Mark JN, Mark L, Elaine M, Allan S  Leave: 

Brenda, Joe, Richard H                                       

We also missed: Neil M, Anne 

NEXT MEETING: Club Assembly 

 

 

 

 



The inter-club trophy (Cooma vs 

Tuggeranong), won by Cooma last week was 

on display. (The lamp on the president’s 

table) 

 

GUEST SPEAKERS: ANU med students 

All of the students have a previous degree: 

Sarah’s background is psychology; Morgan’s 

is biology; Ava’s is dentistry and she has 

practised as a dentist; Joy’s background is 

biology and chemistry; Jovana’s is 

biochemistry and molecular biology; Aidan’s 

is engineering and he has worked as an 

aerospace engineer. Most of the students 

have some knowledge of country towns but 

it is new for Jovana, she and Aidan growing 

up in Sydney. 

They spoke about the expense of the study, 

mentioning HECS, their parents, and having a 

job while at uni.  

All the students were grateful for their time 

in Cooma, for the hospitality, for Lola and her 

mentoring and for the learning experiences 

that Dr Rob Wiles provides. 

 

 

******Board training 18/19 April in Tumut. 

This is OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS.  Google 

‘Rotary District 9710’ and then click on 

‘District Training Assembly’.******** 

 



 

 

 

 


